
[December 11, 2006] 

 

 

I am an avid biker and jogger and am vehemently opposed to the use of ATV's on 
bike trials.  There would be damage to the trails as well as property around the trails.  
The persons who own property where trails go through would be defenseless to keep 
the ATV's from their property and harming their property.  This is an idea that is 
totally ignorant.  These trails would be subjected to abuse by such vehicles and would 
need to undergo repairs that would be costly.  These trails were not constructed for 
ATV's or the wear and tear from such vehicles. 

Thank you, 

Avid biker, 

Sandra Miller 

1004 Oriole Street 

Waupun, WI 53963 

 


